## HARRIS PRIMARY SCHOOL

## PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER



Week ending 19th Sept 2025

Dear Families,

This week we have begun exploring the wonderful season of **Autumn**. The children have been noticing and discovering the many changes happening all around us as Summer turns into Autumn.

We started the week with an **Autumn Hunt** around the school grounds, where the children spotted crunchy leaves, berries, acorns, and conkers. They have been excited to add their collections of autumn treasures to our **Interest Table**, where they can continue to investigate, explore, and share with their friends.

To help us understand the changes in nature, we shared the story **"The Leaf Thief,"** which encouraged some conversations about falling leaves, and why trees look different at this time of year.

The children also enjoyed some creative activities. We rubbed leaves with crayons to see their beautiful patterns and veins, pressed acorns, pinecones, leaves and twigs into our cinnamon scented dough and rolled conkers using our outdoor resources — it was so much fun!

It has been a lovely start to our autumn learning journey, and we look forward to more seasonal activities in the weeks ahead!

Happy weekend! The Pre-School Team 😌

## **Things to Remember:**

- We politely ask that each child has a pair of wellies to keep at school, so they can enjoy our outdoor provision in all weathers.
- Please remember to pre-order your child's school dinner.
- PE session with Mr Ridge every Friday morning.

  Please provide appropriate footwear.



Apply online via the Lancashire County

Council website for a primary school place.

Applications for school places for September 2026 opened on 1st September 2025.

The deadline to apply for a primary school place for September 2026 is 15<sup>th</sup> January 2026.